
The Alaska Department of Transportation & 
Public Facilities, City of Palmer, City of Wasilla, 
the Alaska Railroad Corporation, Mat-Su Transit 
and the Mat-Su Borough have teamed up to bring 
you the latest on Valley roads, rails and trails at this 
one-stop information destination. 

Anne Brooks, Brooks & Associates
301 W. Northern Lights Boulevard, Suite 440 

Anchorage, AK 99503
Tel: (907) 272-1877, Fax: (907) 743-6087

E-mail: a.brooks@brooks-alaska.com

For more information contact:
Stop by anytime to �nd out more about:

Bring the family for children’s 

activities, food and fun!

 

Brooks & Associates
301 W. Northern Lights Boulevard, Suite 440
Anchorage, AK  99503

 

Make tracks to the transportation 
fair to learn about the many 
transportation projects under
way in the Mat-Su Borough! 

October 8th!

Fair

Everone Welcome!

Persons with hearing impairment can contact Relay Alaska at their 
Telephone Device for the Deaf (TDD/TTY) number,  800-770-8973,  and they 
will assist in contacting the project team.  We are able, upon request, to make 
reasonable accommodations for special needs related to other disabilities.
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Thursday, October 8, 2009, 4-8 pm 

Raven Hall, Alaska State Fairgrounds

2075 Glenn Highway, Palmer

Commuter Rail Demonstration Project
Glenn Hwy 34-42 Reconstruction
Palmer Wasilla Hwy Eastern Terminus
Highway Safety Improvement Program and Safety Corridors
Highway to Highway: Seward Highway to Glenn Highway Connection
Palmer Wasilla Highway Eastern Terminus Project
South Mack Drive Extension
South Wasilla Track Realignment  
Wasilla Airport Master Plan Update
...and a lot more Valley projects


